
DATE:  November 18, 2024 
 
TO:   Agency Addressed (No. 11, 2024-2025) 
 
FROM:  Renée Hermeling, Division Director 
  Division of Accounting and Auditing 
  Department of Financial Services 
 
SUBJECT:   DIVISION WEBSITE PROJECT – PHASE THREE UPDATES  
 
The Florida Department of Financial Services, Division of Accounting & Auditing (A&A) is in 
the process of revamping the Division website to provide a more user-friendly experience. Our 
goal is to make the website easier to navigate and locate information for our customers (e.g., 
agency personnel, vendors, the public). 
 
After surveying customers and gathering requirements, the Division is updating the A&A 
website pages listed below.  
 
The following changes will be made on November 18, 2024:  
 

 Agency Operations – This replaces the Financial Guidance for State Agencies page. 
The name was changed for clarity and the information on the page condensed for 
easier navigation. All trainings and job aids were moved to the Training pages.  

o Link: https://www.myfloridacfo.com/division/aa/agency-operations/  
 

 Division Calendar – All meetings, workshops, trainings, and workgroups are 
displayed on this new calendar. The Florida Administration Services Meeting and 
Financial Policy Workgroup information has been incorporated into this page.  

o Link: https://myfloridacfo.com/division/aa/division-calendar  
 

 Sitemap – Frequently used resources are listed here, along with links to pages for 
ease of navigation.  

o Link: https://myfloridacfo.com/division/aa/sitemap  
 

 Training – This landing page leads to eight (8) new subpages that sort training and 
job aids by subject.    

o Link: https://myfloridacfo.com/division/aa/training  
 

 Other Updates – Visual updates were made across the site and links were updated to 
point to the new pages.  

 
For questions regarding these updates, please contact the Division Director’s Office: 
AcctAudAdminTeam@MyFloridaCFO.com.  


